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(Letter to Dr. Knopf)
(typewritten) BALTIMORE. April 12, 1901.
Dear Dr. Knopf:-

1 have been away so much that I have had to neglect my
correspondence. I have nothing about the Congress, ard I only had a letter
about ten days ago, asking me to form an American Commilttee. It waé very
indefinite, and I have written asking for information, but have not had a
reply.

Dr. Weleh has, I think, arr:znged about your lectures. Your book will,
I am sure, bu of immense help to the profession.
Sincerely yours,
WM. OSLER.
(Pe S« in handwriting)
I shall be glad of any suggestions from

you about when to write &c.



